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3/11/2015 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

On January 24, 2014, we announced our plans to discontinue manufacture and sales of the Acuity Central Monitoring 

System, Mobile Acuity LT, WACS (Welch Allyn Communications Server), Micropaq, Propaq CS, networked versions 

of the Propaq LT and networked Welch Allyn 1500 monitor after December 31, 2014.   

 

This follow on letter is to inform you that Welch Allyn will also be discontinuing immediately all sales of the standalone 

versions of the 1500 Monitor product as well, as all current inventory of the product is depleted.  

 

Welch Allyn will provide service and support for all the aforementioned products going end of life for up to five years 

or until parts and accessories are no longer available. 

 

We would like to thank you for continuing to trust the care of your patients to Welch Allyn vital signs monitoring 

products.  We appreciate your loyalty and plan to continually earn your trust through new innovations, including the 

new Welch Allyn Connex Clinical Surveillance System.  This new solution is designed to help you mitigate common 

issues on medical surgical floors including patient falls, pressure ulcers, respiratory failure, and EMR documentation, 

to keep your patients safer and reduce risk to your facility. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Douglas J. Linquest  

VP - Vital Signs & Cardiopulmonary Business Unit 

Welch Allyn, Inc. 

 


